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Box 776
Fonce, P. R.
June 18, 1928

izy doer Iishop Colmore:

Your letter of June 11th rec=-
eived and certainly we are glad for the sction of
the beerd.

Vo have attonded to the se-
lectlon of the lumber and expect to have it here in
a day or two., I will be gled to have some moncy
thiz weck as according o srrengenents we have ito
mal:a & peyment now snd tho reat weekly according
how the work progresscs,

lie ere very glad to hemt that
you intond to come to see ua this wecl and an very
gaid to sssure you of our cordlal understanding ‘n

" the agrcement in the matter of benefit &6 thisz Iiission.

Hoplng that you had a veory pleasant

trip to Senta Craz, I am

Cordisly yours

mF:EV



